
 

 

Waste water system upgrade 

Pioneer Park, Tawonga 

Monday 18th – Monday 25th April. 

 

 

 

 

The upgrading of the Pioneer Park waste water system will commence 

next Monday 18th March with completion scheduled for the following 

Monday 25th April. The toilets will be closed during this time and Council 

will provide temporary toilets for the duration. 

The works include upgrading of the waste water system as well as 

upgrading of toilet cisterns and taps to provide improved water 

efficiency. 

Please contact Simon Jones, Project Officer on 0409658339 should you 

require more information. 

 

 


